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TO:  Boston University Staff  
 
FROM: Jean Morrison, University Provost and Chief Academic Officer  
  Gary Nicksa, Senior Vice President for Operations 
    
DATE: May 3, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Future of Staff Work Survey – An Invitation to Participate 
 
 
Earlier this semester, President Brown created the Committee on the Future of Staff Work at 
Boston University with the charge of proposing recommendations for post-COVID University-
wide policies for remote and flexible staff work, which will be considered by University 
leadership. The voice of staff plays a critical role in the committee’s work, as does the 
assessment by managers of the impact of remote work.  
 
Toward that end, on Tuesday, May 4, all University staff members will be invited to 
participate in a survey about the future of staff work at BU. Faculty members who directly 
supervise staff will also be invited to take the survey. The anonymous survey will take no more 
than 10 minutes to complete and will be accessible for two weeks from Tuesday, May 4, through 
Monday, May 17.  
 
The committee will consider the survey results, in addition to data including external 
benchmarking and analyses of workplace trends, as it develops recommendations. Once the 
survey results have been compiled, a summary of findings will be shared with the campus 
community. 
 
Please take a moment to complete the anonymous survey. Your voice is important as the 
University considers potential policies associated with the future of remote and flexible work.  
 
Please watch for the survey invitation from the hr@bu.edu email address on Tuesday morning, 
May 4. If you have questions or difficulties with the survey, please contact the HR Service 
Center at hr@bu.edu or 617-353-2380.  
 
As we near the end of the spring semester and the 2020-2021 academic year, we want to take a 
moment to thank each and every one of you for the extraordinary effort you’ve put in throughout 
this very challenging year. We hope that all of you take some time this summer to relax and 
recuperate after a year that has brought unprecedented challenges, both personal and 
professional, to all of us.  
 
Cc: Robert A. Brown 

Council of Deans 


